
OUR MISSION 

To ADVOCATE for all students by PROVIDING a learning environment which EMPOWERS students, staff and the community to MAXIMIZE their  
personal, creative and academic potential in order to BECOME lifelong learners and responsible world citizens. 

Important Information! 
Students with life threatening health conditions 
(allergies, asthma, seizures, etc.) must connect 
with the school nurse and have medications at 
school by Tuesday, August 23 to guarantee the 

student can start school on Sept. 7.  

Here is Nurse Ailene’s contact information: 
email: Umayama749@edmonds.wednet.edu 

phone: 425.431.1501 
 

 

                              LYNNDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
19030 72nd Ave. W. 

Lynnwood, WA  98036 

Phone 425-431-7365  Fax 425-431-7363 
 

 

Sarah Schumacher, Principal          425-431-7364 

 
July, 2022      
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten! We are looking forward to working with you and your child in the 2022-2023 school year. We 
are committed to making this a successful and fun year for your student.   
 
As we prepare for the new school year, we have compiled a list of things we would like you to provide.  By providing 
these items, you will help to offset our small class budget.  
 
PLEASE SEND: 
___ $20 cash or check made payable to the Edmonds School District (or 
ESD) for purchase of items in bulk.  Please pay whatever you can afford; 
for those who are able to pay more, your extra donation would be much 
appreciated. 
 
LABELED ITEMS - ALL KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS: 
___ 1 backpack large enough for a folder that carries 8 ½” x 11” papers 

___ 1 three ring binder with 1“(one inch or smaller) rings 

___ Water bottle 

___ One pair of headphones (for personal use – will go home at the end of year) – here is a link of one type we 

recommend:  https://www.amazon.com/dp/B09PMZM3GX?th=1 

 
NOT LABELED - OPTIONAL DONATIONS THAT WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED: 
___ Colored Markers         ___ Wrapping Paper    
___ Expo Brand Dry Erase Markers ___ Paper Plates 
___ Brown Paper Lunch Sacks                   ___ Cotton Balls     
___ Watercolor Paints        ___ Stickers - insects, frogs, apples, spiders, etc.    
___ Dot Markers           
 
 
In the few weeks before school begins, in addition to enjoying the end of summer vacation, please help your child 
practice writing their name. Please start each name with a capital letter, followed by lower case letters. Please continue 
reading to your child as often as possible. We look forward to seeing you and your child very soon! 

 
Thank you very much! We’re looking forward to a great year! 

Your Kindergarten Team       

KINDERGARTEN 
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